GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
SPECIAL SERVICE WATER WATER DISTRICT
SPECTAL MEETINGm==—mm = s s e e July 27, 1981

Special Meeting called to order by Chairman, K.E. McDougald ATTENDANCE
at 8:00 p.m. in the district office. Grand County Water Conservancy
District members present: Bob Norman, Curt Young, D.L. Taylor,

Sam Taylor, and Ev Schumaker.

Grand County Special Service Water District members present:
K.E. McDougald, Dan Holyoek, Ev Schumaker, and George White.

Also present at the meeting: Ewecutive Director Dave Bretzke,
Mark Page and LaMond Gardner from the State Engineers Office.

Bretzke discussed the use of water by the high-water users on DISCUSSION OF
the Mesa thus far this summer, HIGH-WATER USEI]

Mark Page presented a brief summary of the water rights of
record in the office of the State Engineer on Mill Creek dated
July 16, 1981,

Legally the high-water users on the Mesa are required to shut off
use of water when Mill Creek flow reaches 20.35 cfs. The Board re-
viewed a letter from Moab Irrigation Co., which indicated cut-off ,
dates of high-water users since 1966. The average cut off date has 5
been June 20 when the flow dropped helow 20.35 cfs. :

Schumaker suggested that we raise the elevation of the diversion |
dam with 2x4's or 2x6's as discussed at a previous meeting. E
4
Sam Taylor stated that he was going to meet with Temple Reynolds, %ECREATION
the new director of the Department of Natural Resources, on Friday, 'FLANNING
July 31. He would discuss with Mr, Reynolds the letter that we ASSISTANCE
received from Pete Parry, Supt. of Canyonlands National Park, regarding
a request for recreation planning assistance. Also the need for the
State's assistance in having these resources planned properly and the

need for a comprehensive plan in the Park development.

With no further business, meeting adjourned.
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